
 

Our Ref: 004 15 

7th January 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have been given the opportunity for students in Year 8 to attend a drug awareness workshop.  

Drug awareness is an important part of the Learning for Life (PSHE). This will take place at the Albert 

Dock on Monday 26th January. Your son will learn about the effects of drugs and the laws which 

surround the in the UK.    

Other schools in Liverpool will be attending and it is organised by RUSH, a government agency who 

specialise in educating teenagers about drugs. Your son will leave school at 9.00am and return by 

3.00pm.  He must wear his school uniform and bring a packed lunch with him. He will be supervised all 

day by St Margaret’s staff. 

If you would like you son to attend please sign and return the slip below on or before Friday  

16th January.  Slips need to be returned to the main school office. 

If you have any questions regarding this programme please do not hesitate to contact me on my school 

email hkinloch@stmargaretsacademy.com 

For more information on RUSH please visit their website; 

http://www.liverpoolmuseums.org.uk/learning/projects/rush.aspx 

Thank you for your continued support of our school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

H Kinloch   N Harrison 

Head of Learning for Life Head of Year 8 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP –Please return to school office before Friday 16th January 

Name: _____________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

I do/do not give permission for my son to participate in the Year 8 drugs awareness workshop RUSH, 
on Monday 26th January  

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer)  Date: _____________________  
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